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Lions Park BBQ and Play Area 

The Norfolk Island Regional Council wish to advise that the recently 
installed public BBQs in the Lions Park have been subjected to acts of 
vandalism. 

Typical activities include; the burning of plastics and other substances 
on the heated hotplates, the smashing of glass and the distribution of 
various forms of waste in and around the BBQ and playground areas. 

Police are aware of these activities and Council Staff are currently looking 
into cost effective alternatives to better protect the area for public use. 
Council will be doing everything possible to identify the perpetrators 
of these activities. 

Council thanks you for your co-operation and apologises for 
any inconvenience caused, whilst urging our community to be more 
proactive in protecting our public assets, so they can be enjoyed by all 
for many more years to come. 

Malcolm Snell    
Team Leader Public Works and Depot 




